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PROVINCIAL OVERSIGHT VISIT TO GROBLERSBRIDGE AND MARTIN'S DRIFT
BOARDER POSTS FOLLOWING THE RECENT DISASTROUS FLOODS 

Limpopo MEC for Treasury, Mr Kgabo Mahoai, and the Mayor of Lephalale Local 
Municipality, Cllr Aaron Mokgetle joined by the Local Disaster Management Team, 
have today conducted an oversight visit to the Groblersbridge Border Post. The visit 
is part of the Limpopo Provincial Government Oversight Visit to floods affected Areas
in Lephalale.

The entourage took a walk-about at the Groblersbridge Port of Entry, to assess the 
extend of the damages caused by the recent heavy rains and floods.

The Port of Entry has been closed since the 14 of January 2025. 

The entourage is joined by the Speaker of Council, Cllr Grace Marakalala, EXCO 
Member, Cllr Ratah Modiba, Limpopo Cooperative Governance, Human Settlements 
and Traditional Affairs (CoGHSTA) Disaster Team, Boarder Management Authority 
(BMA), SAPS, and other officials.

The entourage concluded the programme by visiting the Martin’s Drift Boarder Post 
that connects South Africa and Botswana.
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